
 

 

age 93 (2013/14 

Minutes of a meeting of the Personnel Committee with a representative of the 
National Trust which was held on Wednesday 12th March 2014 commencing at 
5.10pm in the Parish Office, Blakeney. 

Present:- Jenny Girling (BPC Vice-Chairman), Louise Leonard, Ann Wootten and 
Graham Lubbock on behalf of The National Trust. 

Clerk:- Tracey Bayfield.    Public:- 0. 

 

1. There were no Apologies. 
 

2. There were no Declarations of Interest. 
 

3. It was proposed & agreed that due to the nature of the business about to be 
transacted (Interviews for two Car Park Attendants) that the Public were to be 
excluded, however there were none present. 
 

4. Positions Offered - A total of 13 applications had been received and the 
above members plus other members of the Personnel Committee had agreed 
the shortlist for interview.  7 were interviewed and afterwards, it was 
proposed & agreed that the two vacancies are offered to; i) Keith Morley & ii) 
Clive Warnes.  Cheryl Waugh would be our third choice and David Knowles 
our fourth choice if need be. 
 
 
Meeting closed at 6.50pm. 
 
 

Chairman _________________________ 

 

 

 


